
 

 

 

                                                        
 

 
22nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Outdoor Maths Sessions – Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

Your child is invited to participate in an exciting outdoor maths session on Wednesday 22nd 

March. The activities are designed to bring Maths alive in line with recent learning. Pupils will 

be investigating area, length and perimeter. 

The session will take place during the academy day and we will return for 2.55pm. 

• Years 3 and 4 will walk to the Boating Lake with staff at 9am and return for 11.30am. 

Pupils can arrive wearing academy uniform, with a waterproof coat and a drink. 

 

• Years 5 and 6 will walk to Newquay Harbour with staff at 12.30 and return for 2.30pm.  

Pupils should arrive wearing their PE uniform, including hoodie and tracksuit bottoms, 

a hat, gloves and waterproof jacket. They will need wellington boots or similar footwear 

suitable for walking near the sea.  

 

Please complete the online link below to confirm if your child will/ will not be able to attend. If 

they do not attend the outdoor maths session, they will remain at the academy with their class.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/E5F2N7iuBL 

 

If pupils usually have CMST drum lessons on this day, unfortunately this week, they will miss 

the session on this occasion. 

We are really looking forward to these exciting outdoor maths experiences. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Band and Mr Ellis-Davies 

Newquay Junior Academy 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/E5F2N7iuBL

